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Friday, 23 June 2023 

Newsletter 

 
Congratulations to Yellow class for a weekly attendance of 98.67% 

 

Class Achievers 
On Monday, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being this week’s 

achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Chase Yellow Hayden Verde Wade Residential Noah B, Elliot 

Red Elizabeth Blue Aprilia Amarillo Lilley & Rosie Hann 

Green Platon Orange Isaac Rosa Korley-Joe Rojo Jake 

 

Sunhat and suncream reminder 

 

With the increase in temperatures, please may we remind you to send children with 

suncream & sun hats. Please make sure these are labelled with your child’s name. 

 

PTA events 

Thursday 29th June 2023 – last day to return your Bag2School donations. 

Friday 30th June – Rainbow Raffle – This will be a non-uniform day in 

exchange for a raffle prize donation for the Summer Fair. Each class will be 

given a colour to match their donation. Please see below for more 

information. 

Friday 30th June 2023 – Disco  

 

Year 5/6 important dates 

The Year 5/6 production- afternoon and evening 10th & 11th July 

Year 6 transition dates to Holgate Academy 12th, 13th, 14th July 

Year 6 transition dates to National Academy 12th & 13th July 
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Help for parents 

We all know life is stressful and with the cost of everyday items increasing rapidly, this can add to 

the stress.  Below are a couple of posters for free support whether you have a new addition to the 

family, need help financially or are sadly separating from your partner.  All of these resources are 

free and dealt with in the strictest confidence. 

 

Class photos 

The class photographs are now available to order on the Carmel Jane website. 

If you have registered, you should have received an email with the link to your child’s class photo.   

Should you still need to register, here is the link: 

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Class%20photo.pdf  

 

Scholastic book fair 

Thank you to everyone that supported the book fair last week.  The 

sales were fabulous, and I am astounded to say that we raised over 

£600 which has meant we now have 107 new books in our reading 

area. 

 

 

 

 

Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 
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